

## MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

## Dear Families,

How fast has this year gone! Cannot believe we are almost in December. As the email sent on Friday explains, non-notified fees will be charged at \$30. All Primary OSHCare bookings are managed through QK Enrol using the My Family Lounge (MFL) parent portal app. To mark your child absent you can select the day they are going to be absent, scroll to the bottom and select "absent booking" this will automatically mark your child absent for the session, email or phone call, we do not accept texts. You have until the 30 November 2018 to cancel or change your bookings for 2019.

For programming, we have moved up our Christmas craft activities due to packing up the space for 2019, the children will be participating in a large variety of Christmas craft activities. Further the children have been exploring the importance of ethical relationships in our daily discussions learning how trust, loyalty, listening and being helpful can benefit relationships with family and friends.

Health and wellbeing has been a massive success this term with the children learning lots of new skills with Archie and Vanessa. With only a few weeks left the children will put their new-found skills to the test and showcase what they have learnt in a range of activities.









From the Manly Vale OSHC Team